From: Britton Webb

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Input on Amendment to HB 119
Date: Friday, May 11, 2018 4:47:07 PM

Members of the Senate Finance Committee,

I understand that SB86 language has been included in HB119. | support the language that protects my property rights as it
currently exists in SB86. Please make sure that this critical language is included. It is extremely important to the restoration of
the vested property rights of many Alaskans, including myself, who own property over which the Alaska Railroad passes. It
also protects rightful and necessary access by all Alaskans to public and private lands adjacent to the Railroad right-of-way.
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Britton Webb

13141 Nora Drive
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